
APPENDIX E

UPDATES

Project & Officer Details Aim Date and Detail of Last Update Date and Detail of Current Update

The Dell To consider use of the 

Dell

14 July 2015 - Officers and the Portfolio 

Holder considering requests regarding use of 

the Dell. They would provide an update once 

their work had been completed; The 

Chairman asked for timescale for when work 

would be competed.

Currently procuring contactors to undertake 

renovation work in the Dell.

Walsworth Community 

Centre

To renew the lease 14 July 2015 - Officers meeting with 

representatives of the Walsworth Community 

Association during July 2015.

At the meeting in July officers put several 

proposals for a way forward to the WCA and 

have requested a follow up meeting to 

discuss further. This is to take place on 

Friday 13th November commencing at 

3.30pm.

20 MPH Speed Limits 8 September 2015 - Cllr Billing Updated the 

Committee - It was hoped that the TROs 

would be in place by the end of the Civic 

Year.
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